
Notice of 2021 Budget Public Meeting 

Notice is hereby given that Council will hold a public meeting on: 

Wednesday, December 9, 2020 beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

to consider a By-law to adopt the 2021 Municipal Budget which will be used to 
set the municipal tax rates for the Township of Adjala-Tosorontio. 

Members of the Public are not permitted to attend in person due to the ongoing COVID-
19 emergency. Members of the Public wishing to submit public comments can do so in 
writing to Alice Byl, Acting Clerk by dropping it off at the office or via email to 
abyl@adjtos.ca prior to 5:30 p.m. on December 9, 2020.  

All agendas regarding these meetings will be posted on the Township’s website 
www.adjala-tosorontio.civicweb.net/Portal/ prior to the meetings.  Members of the public 
are invited to subscribe to meetings to receive notice when agendas are posted to the 
website. 

Any questions on the proposed budget may be directed to Nadeem Dean, 
Treasurer at 705-434-5055, ext. 227 or by e-mail to ndean@adjtos.ca.  

DATED this 25th day of November 2020 

Alice Byl 
Acting Clerk 
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